Kahoot! for Students 12 and under:
[bookmark: _GoBack]
North Collins CSD does not create or provide accounts for students, and therefore does not provide school consent to Kahoot!. To comply with the Children’s Online Privacy Protection Rule (“COPPA”), students under 13 years of age must have parental consent with Kahoot! in order for their child to create an account.

North Collins CSD recommends that students 12 and under join teacher create Kahoot! activities with the join code that is provided by the teacher as a guest. The student should use a nickname that does not contain any personally identifiable information (no first last names). Students 12 and under should NOT create a Kahoot! account, nor should they sign into Kahoot! with their district provided Google account. Doing so creates a Kahoot! account.

Please see below for a link to the Kahoot! privacy policy. Please contact Kahoot! for a parental consent form for students 12 and under if needed.

https://kahoot.com/student-privacy-policy/
https://kahoot.com/privacy-policy/
